Tuen Mun Catholic Secondary School
2024-2025 School Circular Issue No. 14
(Suitable for F.4 students)
7% February, 2025

Dear parents and guardians,

Annual Book Fair and Payment Notice

Please pay attention to the following items:

1. Invitation to Book Fair and Authors Sharing Sessions

Tuen Teen Book Fair is our traditional annual event, in which teachers recommend books and
introduce different authors and genres. We aim to nurture students with good reading habits and widen
their horizons. Our theme is ‘Joyful reading with YOU’. Books including Chinese Language, English
Language, Language Across Curriculum are available. The books cover topics such as Religious Studies,
Literatures, Humanities, Natural Science and so on. Parents are also advised to read books about parent-
child communication, information technology, cooking, planting and so on. 20% off is offered to Chinese
books and 15% off is offered to English books. There are also books with special discounts. Parents are
cordially invited to come on 15" March and read with your children. If you are not available to come, you
are advised to support your children to buy books and nurture their reading habits.

Date: 12™ March — 15" March (Wednesday to Saturday)
Time: 8:15 a.m. — 5:15 p.m. (12 March to 14" March, Wed to Fri)

10:00 a.m. — 1:00 p.m. (15" March, Sat) (Session for parents and alumni)
Venue: School Hall

2. Payment Notice
Regarding payment items, please refer to Payment Notice 6 for details. The notice is distributed to
parents together with this circular at the beginning of the month.

Should you have any further questions, please contact the class teachers.

Yours faithfully,

(Wong Iéé) (/




The reply slip should be submitted by 12" February.

Student Name: Class: Class No.:

2024-2025 Reply Slip for School Circular Issue No. 14
(Suitable for F.4 students)

Dear Mr. Wong,

I am well informed with the above information.

Parent’s signature: Date:




